Keeping you Safe at Fifty Fifty

We have a number of solutions for onsite and remote working, if you choose to work onsite here is a
little overview on how Fifty Fifty will keep you and your team working in a COVID-secure environment.

These practices follow government and industry recommendations. We will continue to monitor these
and update our guidelines accordingly.

Thank you for your ongoing support!
Social Distancing

*  Social distancing guidelines in place with distancing markers across our facility

. Face Coverings are required in communal spaces

. Maximum building and room capacities have been set to manage onsite numbers

. Remote viewing options are available both on and off site

e  All Technical support will be performed remotely.

. Phone & email is encouraged as the preferred method of communication.

*  All meetings to take place via video conferencing.

. No Runner service for food and drinks is currently in place. We request that Visitors provide their
own food and drinks.

Personal Hygiene & Cleaning Practices

. Hand sanitizer dispensers are situated throughout the facility.

*  Timetabled additional antibacterial cleaning measures are in place.

. External Cleaning contractors conduct a thorough facility clean each evening.

*  Signage is in place promoting good personal hygiene and handwashing techniques.
. Face masks and gloves are made available for those that wish to use them.

Health & Symptom Management
* Anyone who is displaying symptoms of Covid-19, lives with someone who is displaying symptoms or

has been in close contact with anyone displaying symptoms must not attend Fifty Fifty and should
stay at home, following government isolation instructions.

* Digital Log and Health Declaration on entry to the facility.

* Isolation Protocol is in place for managing the onset of suspected Covid-19 symptoms on site.

Getting to us

* All visitors are recommended to follow government advice on getting to and from work.

* We actively encourage personnel, clients and contractors to cycle or walk to work whenever possible.
Bike storage is available on site.

Deliveries

*  We request that no personal items are delivered to the facility.

We’re all in this together



